


I could go on and on, but you will no doubt already guage the depth of feeling
against the SPR and future proposed NG interlinks that would establish a wholly
destructive energy hub in this region - in the entirely wrong place!

I entreat you not to allow this calumny to progress any further.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours sincerely,

Iain Brown

Aldeburgh Resident
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Think of the environment before printing!




